
Welcome Back BBQ and 
Sunday School Meet & Greet

Sunday, September 11th

Community BBQ on the church grounds to  
see friends, meet your teachers, and classmates. 

Pulled pork served with a variety of specially made 
BBQ sauces, hamburgers, hot dogs, and  

more will be served.

Games and activities for the children. 

*Weather permitting the picnic will 
be held outside.

Registration for  

Sunday School and 

ministry programs  

will take place.

RSVP by Sept 5th to:
Karen Guinan at  
781-492-8719 or  
karenguinan@gmail.com


